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Message sent to the following recipients in regard to Benghazi-11-07-14 
 
Senator Boxer 
Senator Feinstein 
Representative Calvert 
President Obama 
 
 
Message text follows: 
 
 
 
Dear Congressman Calvert: 
 
As an American Citizen, I am appalled that we now know that two years after the terrorist attack on 
the U.S. Consulate in Benghazi which took the lives of four brave AMERICAN Public Servants. The 
Obama Administration ignored repeated warnings about the deteriorating security situation in 
Benghazi and has engaged in a full-scale cover-up of the truth of what really happened that day! 
 
Now that hearings are underway I urge you as an American Citizen to push hard for the truth and that 
appropriate legal actions be brought against Hillary Rodham Clinton and Barrack Hussein Obama for 
their duplicitous and careless actions. 
 
We the People WANT, EXPECT, and DEMAND honest, truthful answers, and that all parties 
responsible have full charges brought against them up to and including murder charges. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Jim Davis 
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